
Pearl District Business and Property Owners Association, Inc
325 East Quincy

Tulsa, Oklahoma 74120
1-800-858-2651, Ext. 260

(918) 582-0086 - Facsimile

February 18,2013

Tulsa Metropolitan Area Planning Commission
c/o Indian Nations Council of Governments

Two West Second Street, Suite 800
Tulsa, OK 74103-3116

Attention: Ms. Susan Miller

Re: Application for Amendment to Comprehensive Plan - The 6th Street Infill
Plan

Dear Ms. Miller:

The Pearl District Business and Property Owners Association, Inc. (the
•'Association") respectfully requests that the Tulsa Metropolitan Area Planning
Commission ("TMAPC") conduct a hearing on the Comprehensive Plan Amendment to
the 6th Street Infill Plan we filed on August 30, 2012 and which, at your request, we
supplemented this filing with additional materials on January 25, 2013 and January 31,
2013.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call.

Yours very truly,

PEARL DISTRICT BUSINESSES

AND PROPERTY OWNERS

ASSOCIATION, INC.

I:\101030.02VN&CYTO 'JMAPC.8 (20l3.02.I4).doc

)oke Hamilton

President

cc: Members of the Pearl District Business and Property Owners Association, Inc.


